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Memo: Invitation for the SIBOL Ecosystem Services Training Workshop
1 message

BMB Npd <npd@bmb.gov.ph> Thu, Apr 22, 2021 at 12:07 PM
To: cddmimaropa@gmail.com, CDD Region 3 <cddregion3@gmail.com>, cdd_caraga@yahoo.com, denr3pawd@yahoo.com,
pambcs.r3@gmail.com, ordcaraga@gmail.com, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, r3@denr.gov.ph,
oredr3@yahoo.com

Cc: rrosales@ph-sibol.org, Babylyn Cacao <babylyn.cacao@bmb.gov.ph>, Reneo Vicente <reneo.vicente@bmb.gov.ph>, Elpidio
Gelera <elpidio.gelera@bmb.gov.ph>, joeboygelera@gmail.com

Good day, Sirs and Mesdames!

The Biodiversity Management Bureau and the US Agency for International Development (USAID) through the Sustainable
Interventions for Biodiversity, Oceans, and Landscapes (SIBOL) Project will be conducting a Training-Workshop on Ecosystems
Senices Assessment, Accounting, Valuation and Policy this CY 2021. Attached file provides the list of topics and dates to be
cowvered in the Training-Workshop.

The Training Workshop aims to capacitate natural resource managers on how they will apply the principles and concepts of
ecosystem senices valuation, accounting, and assessment in managing the environment and natural resources, specifically in
protected areas. The outputs in this workshop will then be used as inputs to the establishment of natural capital accounts at the
national level.

In this regard, may we request your Office to identify and endorse technical staff to participate in the said Training Workshop.
Kindly provide us the list of names and email addresses following the prescribed format provided in the attached file. You may
submit the electronic copy on or before April 29, 2021 to the National Parks Division via email at npd@bmb.gov.ph.

Thank you and our best regards!

National Parks Division

DENR - Biodiversity Management Bureau
Ninoy Aquino Parks and Wildlife Center
Quezon Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
Trunkline: (02) 8924-6031 loc. 232

Confidentiality Notice: The contents of this message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s) and may
contain confidential and/or privileged information that may be legally protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended
recipient of this message, or if this message has been addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the sender by reply
email and then delete this message and any attachments from your system. If you are not the intended recipient, you are
hereby notified that any use, dissemination, copying, or storage of this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited and
may be unlawful.

T-1291-21 Memo for REDs 3, 13 and MIMAROPA Invitation to the Ecosystem Services Assessemnt, Accounting,
Valuation and Policy Training Workshop.PDF
1419K


mailto:npd@bmb.gov.ph
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/2?ui=2&ik=90712b6050&view=att&th=178f7c391ef70f1f&attid=0.1&disp=attd&realattid=f_knsd399z0&safe=1&zw

